The Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group Report
Our existing PPG  (which was formed in October 2000) consists  of  practice registered patients  mainly over 50 years of age.     The patient group meets every six weeks and the meetings are open to all registered patients of The Medical Centre.   
The practice continues with the aim of having a patient participation group which is representative of its registered patient population.  Details of the PPG meetings feature in  the practice newsletter which is produced quarterly, notices are also displayed in the waiting areas of the practice, both forms of media invite patients to attend.  Patients registering at the practice are also approached to join the PPG.
The practice has had some success with recruiting additional members to the patient group which meet in person, however, over the last 3 months,   the practice main success is in recruiting ’virtual patients’ who are interested in being involved in practice services but who for other commitments are unable or prefer not to attend the surgery meetings.   This  particular group of patients are contacted by email and give a broader representation of our patient population, including patients from ethnic groups, carers, and young professionals.   
The Practice patient participation group now consists of more than 35 members.

On the 10 November 2011, the practice manager engaged with members of the PPG to inform them of the local practice survey which must be undertaken annually. Key priorities were identified by the group and the practice manager and a   patient questionnaire was produced and agreed.
The survey was undertaken over a four week period commencing in January 2012.   Patients attending surgery to see a GP/Nurse were asked to complete the questionnaire anonymously.   A total of 385 completed questionnaires were handed back to the practice for analysis (  results displayed separately)
